
CEPP Minutes 

October 12, 2022 @2:30-3:30pm 
Library 213 

 
Attendees: Lisa Jackson-Schebetta, Emilka Jansen, Nick Junkerman, Michael Orr, Mahesh 
Shankar, Kelly Sheppard, Bob Turner, Leigh Wilton,  

Absent: Adrian Bautista 

Scribe: Nick Junkerman 

Meeting started at 2:31pm 

1. Minutes from previous meeting reviewed and approved. 
2. Chair updated the committee on the issue of triple counting of courses toward general ed 

requirements. With the concurrence of curriculum committee, the practice will be 
discontinued, and the affected faculty will be notified by the registrar. 

3. Committee discussed academic calendar for next year, with substantial discussion of the 
possibility of  remote learning on the Monday and Tuesday before Thanksgiving. Concerns 
were aired both for and against the idea on DEI grounds. The committee also discussed 
differential impacts across departments. 

4. The calendars for AYs 24-25, 25-26, 26-27 were provisionally approved, pending Dean 
Bautista’s approval. 

5. Committee discussed the draft Power Point slides for a training entitled “A Student’s Guide 
to Providing Feedback on Teaching and Learning.” Discussion focused on the ordering of the 
slides, and the proper placement of language relating to bias. 

6. Chair proposed drafting a plan for CEPP’s next 2-3 years. 

 

Meeting concluded at 3:31pm.  

 


